
 

 
Standards Announcement Updated 
Project 2014-03 Revisions to TOP and IRO Standards 
Standard Authorization Request 
 
Formal Comment Period Now Open through March 24, 2014 
 
Now Available  
 
A 30-day formal comment period for the Project 2014-03 – Revisions to TOP and IRO Standards 
Standard Authorization Request (SAR) is open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Monday, March 24, 2014.  
 
Instructions for Commenting  
The comment period is open through 8 p.m. Eastern on Monday, March 24, 2014.  Please use the 
electronic form to submit comments on the SAR. If you experience any difficulties in using the 
electronic form, please contact Wendy Muller. An off-line, unofficial copy of the comment form is 
posted on the project page. 
 
For information on the Standards Development Process, please refer to the Standard Processes 
Manual.   

 

For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller, 
Standards Development Administrator, or at 404-446-2560. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
3353 Peachtree Rd, NE 
Suite 600, North Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30326 
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com 
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